TASHA R. CANDELA
22980 East Thirteen Mile Road • Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082 • 

(586) 285-8911 • tcandela@lsps.org
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December 2015
Dear Parent:

Your child is invited to experience a field trip to the State Capitol where they will share with the state representatives about the web design content, the Michigan Council of Women and Technology, and their learning outcomes on Wednesday, Dec. 2.
Here is the agenda for the field trip:
7:00 – Board the bus at the MISD located at 44001 Garfield Road, Clinton Township, MI 48038
8:45 – Arrive at the Capitol to share our project (bring lunch money)

3:15 – Return to our starting location at MISD
Your child will be responsible for any missed work from his or her classes.  If you have any questions regarding this field trip, please let me know.  

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tasha Candela 
Instructional Technology Consultant
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For the student:

I understand the behavior expectations and agree to be on my best behavior during my visit to Lansing.
Student’s Name (printed): 


_______________________________________  
Student’s Signature:


_______________________________________

For the parent:

I am aware of this field trip and will gladly support sending my child to Lansing.  
Parent’s Signature:


_______________________________________    
Email Address:



_______________________________________

Phone Number:



_______________________________________

